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Don't Drive Nuts! 
- Plymouth High School

B Y  K A Y L A  T H O M A S - W R I G H T

Students participating in Strive for a Safer Drive are campaigning on various 

traffic safety topics throughout Michigan. To date, 2,751 students have taken

the SurveyMonkey pre-test per their corresponding traffic safety topic (not including schools self-administering).

Moving forward, students will begin administering post-tests to measure the success of their educational efforts.

Campaign activities will end on April 8th and final presentations and documents are due by April 15, 2022. 

GOOD NEWS - Ford Driving Skills for Life will be hosting their hands-on driving program the second weekend in

May. The event will be held in Lansing, Michigan. All current S4SD advisors will receive a unique first-come, first-serve,

link to register for the event. Advisors may act as a chaperon taking a group of students or sharing the link with

parents/guardians within the student body. 



DON'T DRIVE NUTS!

P L Y M O U T H  H I G H  S C H O O L

Students at Plymouth High School are campaigning against distracted,

impaired, night driving, and pedestrian safety!  On March 9th students

provided various traffic safety stations for all lunch periods. Stations

included  reaction time, functioning while "impaired", pledge for safe

driving, trivia, and of course the driving simulator. Students preach to

drivers "DON'T DRIVE NUTS!".

Holly High School campaigns against

distracted driving - leave the text

unread or you'll end up dead!

Students pledged to drive safe,

provided educational bulletin boards,

and hosted a distracted driving

simulator event. The Youth Action

Board members announced ten

student winners pledging to not text

and drive.

HOLLY HIGH SCHOOL



MARCH MADNESS

S 4 S D  E D I T I O N

March is a busy month for schools participating in Strive for a Safer Drive.

All schools are required to host three events, virtually and/or in person.

Schools are hosting traffic safety events, social media contests, safe

driving pledges, drawing contests, virtual simulations, public service

announcements, and much more. This month we showcase the efforts of

S4SD participating schools! Campaigns will end on April 8, 2022.



STRIVE FOR A SAFER DRIVE
- MARCH MADNESS


